
 

28th September 2018 

NUT FREE SCHOOL 

We have a child with a serious nut 

allergy in school so can we please avoid 

any nut products in packed lunches.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

WEAR IT PINK FOR BREAST CANCER  

On Friday 19th October, for a donation 

of 50p, children are asked to wear their 

own clothes (with an item of pink or red) 

for the Wear It Pink Cancer Awareness 

charity.   

 

REMINDERS 

 

Traffic calming works will begin on 

Monday on Crossacres Road.  Although 

the work will be suspended during drop 

off and pick up times, please allow extra 

time for your visits as parking 

restrictions will be in place.  
 

HARVEST 

We are holding our Harvest Assembly on 

Thursday 11th October.  We would be 

very grateful if the children contributed 

by bringing in tins and packets by 

Wednesday 10th October.  Thank you.   
 

 

 

 
 

 

YEAR 6 - GHYLL HEAD 

Can we please remind parents/carers 

that the next payment of £40 is due on 

Friday 28th September.   
 

 

 

 

 

ADVANCED NOTICE OF PARENTS 

EVENING 

Parents Evening will take place on Monday 

15th and Tuesday 16th October.  Times 

to follow.  
 

ATTENDANCE WINNERS 

This weeks attendance prize winners 

were Edward Bates – 1FH and Aidan 

Askew – 5VW.  Edward and Aidan’s 

parents/carers hopefully enjoyed the 

chocolates they took home for helping 

them achieve 100%.   
 

 

PUPIL OF THE WEEK 

RGG Porter Cook 

RGS Manha Syeda 

RHM Carter Nairn 

1CS Riley Newsham 

1FH Darcey Walker 

1SC Mason Zirfas 

2HN Malkiee Sherlock 

2HW Shan Javaid 

2SC Lacey Davies 

3RB George Harland-Davies 

3SB Jessica Pilarski 

3TB Jayden Guerrieria  

4CP Mridula Balaji 

4LJ Charles Ferguson 

4VG Chloe Wood 

5TS Harley Comer 

5VW Nadheera-Tul Hoq 

6EP Lily Hulmes 

6JH Kaiden Purdy  

Well done children  


